From: debbys <debbys@metcohqg.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 2:12 PM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR; Powell, Jason
Subject: Pizza Place Restaurant

Hi Carrie,

I am writing to request a cost cap approval for the drum disposal at the Pizza Place Restaurant site, PECFA
#54889-9999-25.

The costs requested are as follows:
Task 4/WD10, Waste Disposal GW Sample and/or Purge - 1 x $42.11 = $42.11

Total Cost Cap Requested: $42.11

Note: There were 20 waste disposal drilling cutting drums approved, and we only disposed of 14. Therefore,
line item 4/WD15 will decrease by $648.90 ($108.15 x 6).

If you are alright with making a note in tracker to approve this one additional GW drum, METCO is fine with
that, as well.

Thanks,
Debby

Debby Skogen

METCO - Environmental Program Assistant
Email: debbys@metcohg.com

Phone: 608.781.8879 / Fax: 608.781.8893

709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com






